Air Force Association 30 June 2018

TO ALL COLORADO AIR FORCE ASSOCIATION MEMBERS

Two Colorado Air Force Association events are coming up on Saturday, August 25th that need your
attendance and support. First, the State Convention Business Meeting will be at the Peterson AFB
Club beginning at 1:00 p.m.—all members are welcome to attend. This business meeting is critical
for a discussion of the issues that will be coming up for a vote at the National Convention in
September, many of which have a direct impact on the way we conduct business in the field. We
will have call-ins from some of the candidates for national offices and will confirm who our
delegates to the National Convention will be. We plan to have discussions about the effectiveness
of the four Colorado Chapters and need your input. A hospitality suite will be arranged for our out-
of-town visitors to change clothes before the evening banquet.

Secondly, the Awards Banquet is scheduled for Saturday evening, reception at 6:00 p.m. and dinner
at 7:00 p.m. at the Peterson Club. The Lance P. Sijan Chapter is hosting this year and has planned a
beautiful evening to honor outstanding AF active and reserve personnel and cadets from our
Colorado units, in addition to our own amazing AFA volunteers from across the state. . At the
banquet, AFA will be recognizing Airman of the Year, NCO of the Year, SNCO of the Year, First
Sergeant of the Year, CGO of the Year, Civilian Cat I, Civilian Cat II, Teachers of the Year, Cadet
of the Year and many special volunteers. The Chapter has worked hard to make this a very special
event and we hope all our Colorado AFA membership, Community Partners, and Air Force
leadership will attend. Check the Lance P. Sijan website for more information and register at:
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07efij603¢228c0645&lIr=7n5ochlab

We hope you will make every effort to join us on Saturday, August 25th as we celebrate the success
of the Colorado AFA, recognize Colorado’s finest Airmen and USAF civilians, and plan for the
future of the Air Force Association.
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